
 
 

 

 

Department of Buildings and General Services (BGS) Agency of Administration (AoA) 
Office of Purchasing & Contracting (OPC) 
133 State St, 5TH Floor   [phone] 802-828-2211 
Montpelier VT05633-8000  [fax] 802-828-2222 
http://bgs.vermont.gov/purchasing   

Date: February 8, 2024 
 

NOTICE 
OF 

INVITATION TO BID 
 
You are hereby notified that the State of Vermont, Office of Purchasing and Contracting (OPC) is 
participating in a Cooperative Request for Proposal (RFP) opportunity with the State of Utah for: 
 

Walk-in Building Supplies 
 
ISSUE DATE January 4, 2024 
QUESTIONS DUE    March 1, 2024, 2:00PM MST 
RFP RESPONSES DUE BY March 12, 2024, 2:00PM MST 
 
 
If you are interested in submitting a response, bid documents can be accessed on-line at: 
 

https://purchasing.utah.gov/ 
 
Please be advised that all notifications, releases, and addendums associated with this RFP will be posted through 
the link noted above. 
       
 
The State will make no attempt to contact interested parties with updated information.  It is the responsibility of 
each bidder to periodically check the above website for all notifications, releases and addendums associated with 
this RFP.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this solicitation, please contact: 
 
 
The point of contact for OPC is: 
 
 State contact:    Ann Schliep, State of Utah Division of Purchasing 

Email:     aschliep@utah.gov 
Tel:    801-957-7132 

 

http://bgs.vermont.gov/purchasing
https://purchasing.utah.gov/
mailto:aschliep@utah.gov

